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a full-time teaching load, it may readily be 
appreciated that the health service work occu­
pies the position of a side issue and therefore, 
leaves much to be desired in the field of follow­
up work”.

(B) In the School of Physical Education : -
1. A more efficient supervision of the practice teaching 

which constitutes an Important phase of professional 
training. The senior students teach under supervision 
in the following institutions - Montreal Pay Hursery, 
Ladies* Benevolent Society, Hebrew Orphans* Home, and 
the University Settlement, and an ooportunity to give 
more individual assistance would result in a far more 
constructive programme from the standpoint of our res­
ponsibility to the student and to the institution.

2. A better opportunity to handle the broader professional 
programme of the physical education of today.

3* Instruction by members of this Staff in the following 
courses which have previously been handled by part-time 
instructors : -

English,
Public Speaking 
Ice-Hockey.

(G) General
1. More opportunity for preparation of work which is quite 

as essential in the field of Physical Education as in 
other fields.

2. More efficient and necessary supervision of activity.
3. A more suitable teaching schedule for the individual 

staff member and therefore, an opportunity to make the 
Department reach beyond its own narrow domain.

The need for an additional member of the staff has been 
carefully considered by the Executive Committee of the School of Phy­
sical Education which directly superintends the work of the School and 
of the Women Undergraduates and they are unanimous in their support of 
this recommendation. Miss Huth Harvey is at present on a year’s leave 
of absence and her place is being taken by Misa Zerada Slack, B.A.»
Mâss Harvey has applied for an extension of her leave for an additional 
year and we are very anxious Indeed to know as soon as possible whether 
this request can be granted, so that we might make the necessary arrange­
ments to secure a substitute for Miss Harvey as well as, if it should 
be approved, the additional member of the staff for next Session. It is 
estimated that for the Session 1929-30» an increase in the Budget of 
from $lé00.00 to $1^00.00 would enable ua to carry on satisfactorily.


